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Request for Admission Accommodations 
on the Basis of Religious Discrimination 

 

ELIGIBILITY: 
 

On January 9, 2024, the Florida Board of Governors issued BOG Order No. 2024-EO-01 under the authority of 
the Governor’s Executive Order 23-242. This order recognizes the danger to students who are seeking to 
transfer to a Florida State University System (SUS) to escape a reasonable, well-founded fear of antisemitic or 
other religious discrimination, harassment, intimidation, or violence at an out-of-state, degree-granting, 
accredited institution within the United States. As such, UCF and other SUS institutions in Florida may remove 
certain barriers or waive 




